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West Des Moines City Council Proceedings 

Monday, October 23, 2023 

 

Mayor Russ Trimble opened the special meeting of the City Council of West Des Moines, Iowa, in 

the Council Chambers of West Des Moines City Hall on Monday, October 23, 2023 at 7:30 a.m.  

Council members present were: M. McKinney. Council members G. Hudson, D. Loots, and K. 

Trevillyan participated via teleconference. 
 

On Item 2.  Agenda.   It was moved by Trevillyan, second by McKinney to approve the agenda as 

presented.   
 

Vote 23-422:  Hudson, McKinney, Loots, Trevillyan…4 yes  

Motion carried. 
 

On Item 3(a) Mayor Trimble indicated this was the time and place for a public hearing to consider 

Marco/Flinn Farms Voluntary Annexation (Project Ruthenium), initiated by the City of West Des 

Moines (Continued from October 16, 2023). He asked for the date the notice was published and the 

City Clerk indicated the notice was published on October 4, 2023 in the Madisonian. Mayor 

Trimble asked if any written comments had been received. The City Clerk stated none had been 

received. 
 

Mayor Trimble asked if there were any public comments. 

 

Tim Hogan, Hogan Law Office, representing the property owners immediately to the south of the 

proposed annexation area, stated they are not opposed to the proposed annexation but they would 

like to be involved in the process, as they are concerned about what may develop on the property 

and how it could impact the surrounding properties. He requested that the City notify them of 

future discussions regarding any proposed development on this property that is being annexed into 

the city. 

 

Mayor Trimble asked if there were any additional public comments; hearing none he declared the 

public hearing closed. 
 

It was moved by McKinney, second by Loots to adopt Resolution - Approval of Voluntary 

Annexation. 
 

Vote 23-423:  Hudson, McKinney, Loots, Trevillyan…4 yes 

Motion carried. 
 

On Item 4. The Special Meeting Notice was Received and Filed. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 a.m. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

________________________________ 

Ryan T. Jacobson, CMC 

City Clerk 

 

ATTEST: 

  

 

_______________________________ 

Russ Trimble, Mayor 


